Kansas House of Representatives
State and Federal Affairs Committee

Testimony in support of HB 2251

| support this legislation that would improve law enforcement’s ability to reduce gun violence
using a bipartisan law already on the books. It will reduce the risk that domestic violence poses
to all involved, especially women and children.
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